

## Parent Information Evening

for **2018** prospective students will be held on

## Wednesday, 18 October, 2017

from 7.00pm until 9.00pm in the Don College Multi Purpose Centre. Students are also welcome to attend.

## **Enrolments 2018**

Actual enrolments for 2018 Government School students will be from 13 to 23 November at high schools

For Non Government School students, enrolments are by appointment.

Please telephone

Don College on (03) 6424 0200

**Website**: doncollege.education.tas.gov.au **Facebook**: www.facebook.com/DonCollege

